
Deputies Revision of Liturgical Forms and Form Prayers 

Addendum 

24 June 2024 

 

Membership 

The work of Deputies was discontinued in June 2023 when Br Drijfhout 

moved to KwaZulu-Natal. Please take note that neither deputy can 

participate any longer. 

 

Alternative Form for Celebrating the Lord’s Supper 

The deputies were recently informed of recommendations by the FRC 

Pretoria (letters attached) to use the Alternative Form for Celebrating the 

Lord’s Supper (Viering van die Heilige Nagmaal 2). The deputies made 

conclusions on an internal report by FRC Pretoria. The existence of an 

official response by FRC Pretoria was unknown to the deputies. 

 

Recommendation 

• Appoint new deputies to study the objections and recommendations 

received on the Alternative Form for Celebrating the Lord’s Supper. 

 

Br Douwe Drijfhout (convenor) 

Br Jan Middeljans  


